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to Trai.ifn, jafn, me  
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 This is with reference to theTRAI consultation paper on “Access Facilitation Charges andCollocation 
Charges at cable landing station”. 
 
The BT Global Communications India Pvt.Ltd. (BTGC) would like to sincerely thank for giving us an 
opportunity toprovide Counter Comments to the questions mentioned in the consultation paper. 
  
BTGC has submitted the CounterComments on consultation paper "Access Facilitation Charges and 
Co-locationCharges at Cable Landing Stations” along with ACTO(Association ofCompetitive Telecom 
Operators) by way of a consolidated submission.  
  
Also, BT supports the submission ofACTO as submitted on 26th April, 2012. 
  
Thanking You, 
 
Shilpa Gupta 


